
From: Grand Lake CO <noreply@civicplus.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 11:35 AM 

To: Steve Kudron <steve@toglco.com> 

Subject: Thank You 

 

 

 

Steve: We will be unable to attend the January 13 trustee meeting to speak with you in person 

but wanted to thank members of the board and manager Kudron for the decision to post the 

Merry Christmas greeting as well as the live Nativity ceremony information on the town sign. 

Very nice. Grand Lake is such a special town and this makes it all the more so. Hopefully this 

welcoming Christmas message along with the tree lights in town will continue. Let’s see if more 

businesses will join in with decorations and lights throughout the entire town. Would be 

spectacular and could draw a yearly crowd of visitors. Again, thank you for this decision. It is a 

major plus for Grand Lake.  

Sincerely, Gothard and Mary Lou Lane  
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